
Looking firstly into the American markets:  

Labor Market is cooling  

 



 

The expectation around interest rate cuts has changed a lot since the start of the year.  The consensus now is 
that there will be two cuts and we will see if that even pans out.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

There are signs inflation is not going away. If this turns out to be a lead indicator then rate cuts are a long way 
off.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



History has shown when the Institute for Supply Management index (ISM) manufacturing index is below 50 it 
has not ended well for markets or the economy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



As long as earnings remain then the higher multiples can hold these levels.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Homes in America are at their most unaffordable in history.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



The repayments are what will slow the economy down. The median repayment in the US has risen from $1,480 
to $2,890 in just 4 years  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



The unemployment rate has been low for a long time and we’re seeing the longest low streak since the late 60’s.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



There is now sigs that excess savings has been eroded and this could be the catalyst to slow spending as there 
is simply so excess capacity left.  

 

  



 

Now to Australia  

 

 

The only area that has a lot of capacity is youth unemployment. These figures mean that they would need to get 
out and try and get a job… 

 

 

 



CPI still has a way to go to get back into the desired level band. 

 

Issues to stop this: 

• State government spending on infrastructure and projects is too high; 
• Federal government spending on infrastructure and projects is too high; 
• The jobs are not being completed on time or on budget – We all pay more ultimately; 
• Tax cuts will start in July 2024;  
• Wage increase help the cost of living that feeds spending that causes more inflation; 

  



Housing approvals are on the decline.  We are seeing building companies that are having trouble getting staff as 
they are losing staff to the government jobs.  Supplies seem to be steady but now the workers have moved onto 
other projects.  

 

 

 

  



If relation to property auctions, South Australia appears to be the standout whereas Queensland seems to be 
slowing.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 

Global shipping costs are improving but they are still elevated.  

 


